NOV 2 1 1980

CORPOBATON

November 19, 1980

File: 3-0-3-a-4 3
#3-110-11

Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly

Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street

Atlanta, GA 30303

SUBJECT: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No."50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
IE Bulletin 80-23: FAILURES OF SOLENOID VALVES MANUFACTURED
BY VALCOR ENGINEERING CORPORATION

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to the subject bulletin, we have determined that no Valcor
Sol2noid Valves having P/Ns V70900-21-1 or -3 are in use in safety-
related applications at Crystal River Unit 3. Therefore, no additional
information will be provided.

As you requested, the manhours expended on this bulletin in conduct of
review and preparation of the report is 20 manhours.

Very truly yours,

FLOPIDA POWER CORPORATION

Pyl Seras

Patsy Y. Baynard
Manager
Nuclear Support Services

Lobo(W02)D-8-3

cc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
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